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The Building 3 Remediation, Restoration, and Upgrade Project
developed and executed an innovative and aggressive acquisition
strategy resulting in outstanding project performance on schedule and
12 percent under budget.  A small business design-build subcontract
was used to complete renovation of a 78,000 square foot office
building containing beryllium.  Salvageable materials were recycled,
benefitting the overall cost and reducing landfill waste.  In addition,
this project achieved a Leadership in Energy and Environmental
Design (LEED) “Silver” certificate.  This renovation yielded a functional
yet flexible office space allowing off-site personnel to relocate to one
space, saving more than $4 million per year.
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